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                  To SBARE,
                        Please fund the replacement of the research greenhouses at NDSU.  The research
conducted there helps the North Dakota Agriculture and Horticulture industry remain viable and
                        Competitive in today’s economy.   My grandparents homesteaded in western North
Dakota in 1911 any research which helps the small family farm remain viable is very important.
                        As a Master Gardener and home gardener the research helps me maintain my
landscape with the best plants for longevity and ecological responsibility.
 
                       Donna Maston
                       Watford City, ND
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